
 

Highway 75 South at New York Avenue, Breckenridge will be 

CLOSED starting Monday, August 17th, 2020 through mid-

September. Crews will be continuing work along New York 

Avenue on new storm sewer installation on the Southside 

Drainage Improvement project. Traffic will be detoured to 8th 

Street South. Travelers are advised to use caution through the 

work zone and use detour.  

For more information on this project visit 

www.breckenridgemn.net/city-projects or call (218)643-1431. 

http://www.breckenridgemn.net/city-projects

